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Subjeet; Struetural Inspection
748 Johnsonville School Road
Cameron, North Carolina
NSE Projeet #2000659

Dedr Mr. Gareia;
On April 24, 2021, Neal Smith Engineering, Inc, (NSE) performed a follow-up inspeetion

at the above subjeet location. The purpose of the inspection was to evaluate additional
items per the inspection report dated 11/17/2020 that NSE was not aware of at the time of
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